
Nursery News @ RPA 

Follow us on Twitter  @RowParkAcademy and on our Facebook page Rowley park Primary Academy Nursery 

 

Give me 5 

To support us with establishing our 

new routines we would very much  

appreciate if you can practise and talk 

about Give Me 5 at home: 

Legs are crossed 

Hands are still 

Eyes are watching  

Ears are listening  

Lips are zipped 

WALT stands for ‘we are learning to’. 

Each half term we will have a learning 

theme and challenge. This half term we 

have ’Awe and Wonder’ and our          

challenge is ‘How can we create a fair to 

show our Big Science Adventure? Along 

with the rest of the school, on Tuesday 

Nursery children had some special science 

fun! They made their own lava lamps and 

made rainbows out of Skittles. Over this 

half term they will be doing at least one 

fun and exciting investigation each week, 

and these will be shown at our Fair in  

October. 

 

Stories: 

Please support your child at home by 

reading stories! Among others we will 

be  looking at Rainbow Fish and     

Goldilocks and the 3 Bears. 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Children start full time nursery sessions: Monday 2nd October 

Big Adventure Science Fair—Wednesday 18th October 2-4pm 

Break up for half term: Friday 20th October 

 


